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Hello Early bloomers families.  It’s been a busy Summer Term I’m sure you’ll all agree, we hope you have all kick started your summer holiday and enjoying the lovely weather! 
[bookmark: _Hlk173155103]Absent Notifications
If your child will be absent from Club, please remember to let us know. Please send a text message to club phone on 07763297128. We don’t need you to send absent notifications by email as these may not be passed to the club and you may still receive phone call home.

Highlights
Table 1
Reception have enjoyed salt painting which has been repeated due to the popular demand. The children have also experimented with cornflour and water talking about what the texture feels like it. Balancing practice using various equipment and material has been popular on table 1 this term including co-ordination practice with regular use of bats and balls during outdoor play.

Table 2
We have discovered the love for board games on table 2 say’s Joanna, we have a wide selection which children are spending time on many learning new skills and sharing the game rules. Weve also been busy bubble painting and junk modelling. Table 2 have been practicing balance with hula hoops this term learning new tricks and feeling really pleased with what they can do. 

Table 3
Over this table healthy eating has been the terms topic through art. They have also enjoyed making pom poms using different coloured wool. Big building has been popular and table 3 enjoy building the tallest and largest buildings using junk! 
Table 4
Very construction table 4 have been busy making and creating this term, making various pieces of jewellery using different beads and attachments. Children have made healthy fresh fruit yoghurts and have shared conversations about health eating and food and safety. After creating racetracks by marking the floor with masking tapes the children enjoyed running races with toy cars
Outdoors children enjoyed sand and water! 
Table 5
Giant edition junk modelling has been enjoyed by table 5. Children have made health salads and fruit yoghurts and children have enjoyed spending time with their friends as year 6 come to an end of an era. 
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Year 6 leavers 
Many of our children have leave us to go to secondary school in September. They will be missed at EB. We wish them all the very best in the new venture!
Farewell 
After 3 years we say goodbye to Joanna who moves on to a new venture and wish her all the best and thank her for all her hard work at Early Bloomers. 
End of year party
Our hearts were touched to see and hear how much the children enjoyed this and we were inundated with thank you messages from our families. We really appreciate hearing from you and very pleased this went so well. In the future we hope to invite our parents too
Thank you to all our families who have confirmed registration for September 2024, we look forward to doing it all gain.  
In line with the school calendar, we are back on Wednesday 4th September and look forward to seeing years 1 to 6 on the day. If you haven’t already, please let us know your child’s class name as this help us to prepare class list for the teachers to let them know who will be attending on what day.

Thank you!
Thank you to everyone for the lovely messages, cards and gifts, we were genuinely blown away with the generosity shown to all the staff and myself. 

Have great Summer everyone 
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